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Washington, D.C. 20505 

20 August 2015 

Dr. M. Rothmiller 

Reference: F-2015-02200 

Dear Dr. Rothmiller: 

This acknowledges receipt of your 22 July 2015 Freedom of Infonnation Act (FOIA) 
request, received in the office of the Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator on 22 July 2015, for 
“the following records; As listed in Studies in Intelligence, Vol. 11 No. 1 Winter 1967. MCB 
No. 60-1, Analysis of Factory Markings on the Last Stage of the Soviet ‘Lunik’ Space 
Vehicle.” 

We are currently processing a request for the same record, at the appellate level, from 
another requester. Once our research and review of that request are completed, we will forward to 
you the same CIA-originated records, if released. We will charge you ten cents per page for copies 
of released material. We have a substantial backlog, which we are working diligently to reduce, so 
we are ll1’l21bl€ to estimate when we will complete our review. However, we will notify you once 
the processing of the original request is complete. 

Sincerely, 

/%%MJw»*~ 
Michael Lavergne 

Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator 
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